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Christmas market coming to St. John Paul II

	The St. John Paul II Catholic Elementary School council will be hosting the In the Nick of Time Christmas Market Dec. 2.

It will be at the school at 9094 Bolton Heights Rd. from 4 to 8:30 p.m.

There will be more than 40 vendors selling their goods there. As well, there will be baked goods for sale, as well as poinsettias and

books.
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